
  
 

HAROLD BOYS 
SPEECH & DRAMA CLASSES 

 

Teacher; Paul Cullen 
31 Hazelwood, Shankill, Dublin 18 

Ph: 087 2213196, email: paulvcullen@gmail.com 
 

Speech and Drama Classes will commence in the school 
on Monday 9th September 2024. 

 
Speech and Drama Classes will commence in the school on 
Monday 9th September. The class will take place in the school 
hall and occasionally outdoors. The emphasis in the classes is on 
confidence-building and fun. 
 

There is a large demand for places in the class each year, so 
please book early to avoid disappointment. Places will be strictly 
given on a first-come, first-served basis, and a waiting list will 
operate once the class is full.  
 

To reserve a place for Speech and Drama, please contact me by 
email or text; or post the booking form to the address above. 
 
 

Please do not send a child to the first lesson unless you 
have a confirmed place in the class. 

 
 

The term fee is €110.00 (€200.00 for two children), payable at the 
beginning of term. There will be 3 terms in the year. A fee 
reminder will be sent at the beginning of each term. 
 

The class runs on Mondays from 2.30 - 3.20pm. There are no 
classes on days that the school is closed. Parents will be notified 
of any other days when drama is not running. 
 

Payment by cash/cheque (payable to Paul Cullen) 
        by Revolut to 087 221 3196  

      by Bank Transfer (contact me for details) 
 

“Drama is it’s 
own reward” 

 Confidence  

 Self-esteem 

 Imagination 

 Communication 

 Improvisation 

 Characterisation 

 Mime 

 Movement 

 Physical Drama 

 Fun, Fun, Fun! 

 

 

If we don’t 
have it, we 
can get it! 

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

Speech & Drama Booking Form 
 

Name……………………………………………………………    Class………….. 
 

Address……………………………………..………….……………………………………………. 
 

Mobile…………………………………………………….………………………………….………. 
 

Signed………….………………………….………………………………………………………… 

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT: Your contact details will be used only for the purposes of notifying you of 
events relevant to the drama class. They will not be shared with any third party. 

 

 


